
GARBAGE & 
DRIVEWAY SANDING
Due to slippery conditions and the collision 
near the airport, sanding and garbage 
pickup is delayed.

If we don’t manage to complete all homes 
and driveways today, we will continue 
sanding and pickup on Saturday, Jan. 27.

We apologize for the inconvenience.

For questions, call Dennis at 250-267-9955.


